I have grave concerns about the proposed Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility. At a time when we are experiencing the harmful effects of climate change it is imperative that we support facilities that promote a healthier environment instead of degrading it. Greenhouse gas emissions from the pipeline bringing in the natural gas, the production and storage of the methanol and the end product of plastic ingredients all are detrimental to the environment and climate. 
Washington state should be a leader in supporting projects that are beneficial to climate change and our health not destructive ones. For the health of our citizens and our world I urge you not to approve building this facility at Kalama or anywhere else.
Sincerely,
Marian Hayes
